
 
Summer School and Credit Recovery 

Summer Credit Recovery was very successful this year, 16 students earned/ finished  a 
total of 23 credits. This will allow them to stay on track and be able to experience 
electives they might have missed out on if they had to retake classes during the year. This 
year summer school was held entirely in June for a total of 15 dates. Mr. Ellefson was the 
staff member setting up and running summer school this year. Thank you to him and to 
Samantha Gerads for helping to facilitate the process.  

 
Building 
The custodial team has been working hard to get the building ready for this fall,  in just 
3 short weeks HS fall sports will be starting up. Due to the building project there will 
have to be a few adjustments with locker rooms and possibly the pool to start the fall. 
We are working closely with contractors to get everything done as quickly as possible.  
 
 
Staffing 
At this time all teaching staff is hired, we have had very little turn over at the HS. We 
may be looking for some support positions based on the new students coming to the HS. 
Those determinations are still be looked at based on summer enrollment changes.   

 


